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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 4:26 PM
To: 'Rob Kirk'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Cc: 'CFO_Spill, BLM_NM'; 'Guesnier, Joseph R'
Subject: NRM2017750863 WILLOW 17 STATE @ P-17-25S-28E 0N 0E
Attachments: (C-141 Closure) NRM2017750863 WILLOW 17 STATE @ P-17-25S-28E 0N 0E.pdf

NRM2017750863 WILLOW 17 STATE @ P-17-25S-28E 0N 0E 
 
Mr. Kirk, 
The OCD has approved the Final C-141 for incident #  NRM2017750863 WILLOW 17 STATE @ P-17-25S-28E 0N 0E. No 
further action is required at this time and the signed C-141 can be found in the online image data base under the 
incident #. 
NOTE: In the future, please include the liner inspection notification in your closure report. I was unable to locate a 
notification in my email for this incident. Per Rule 19.15.29.11.A.(5)(ii), the appropriate OCD District office must be 
notified 2 days prior to liner inspection. 
For future notifications send all liner inspection and sampling  notifications to OCD.enviro@state.nm.us. Please include 
at a minimum, the site name, incident number (or RP# if applicable), date and time of sampling event. In the event that 
the time and dates change, it is the Operators responsibility to communicate to the OCD to reschedule the sampling 
event or request a variance for the sampling notification requirements.  Please note that confirmation closure samples 
not collected in accordance to 19.15.29.12.D may not be accepted during closure and Operators may be required to 
collect additional samples.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 


